
From: Michael Bradley <michaelbradleycpa@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 3:19 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 

 

Hello -   

 

I am emailing in support of file No. 220401 related to the apartment proposal & re-zoning on 

North Hackett Avenue. I believe in the growth of the city and share the mayor's vision for 1 

million Milwaukeeans. I find it frankly frustrating that we're even having this debate.   

 

This development is proposed for a vacant lot & surface parking, in a neighborhood that has 

convenient walking access to fresh food, a library & bookstore, a hospital, comprehensive health 

care options, K4-12 education, an R1 university, marquee lakefront parks, and the list goes on & 

on.  Of course more people should live here.  

 
 

Thank you, 

 

Michael Bradley, Resident City of Milwaukee 
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